
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

2023-24 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

5500 E. 45th St. N Bel Aire, KS 67220 Sunrise Christian Academy 316.744.9262   www.sunrisechristian.org 

 

“Educating for 

Time & Eternity!” 

 

FWC/SWC Jobs Available:  https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0 

 Donate to our “Building A Legacy” Fund Anytime!  https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3 

     This school year is winding down and our students are looking forward to their summer 
vacation.  Remember it’s important for students to get their textbooks returned, also any 
sports uniforms can be dropped off at the office or with the coach. Remember that grade cards 
and official transcripts will not be released until all tuition, lunch fees, other fees, sports 
uniforms, and textbooks have been returned. 
 

Special reminder to students and staff that use the main parking lot. Please do not park 
there on Friday, May 17 as it will be used for the Field Day Events. 

From the Superintendent    May 15, 2024 
      

     “O God, You are more awesome than Your holy places. The God of Israel is 

He who gives strength and power to His people. Blessed be God!” -Psalm 68:35 

 

May 15 Last Day for Junior High Students 

May 16 Last Day for Senior High Students 

May 17 High School Graduation  Eugene Hughes Metroplex, 29th & Oliver  
Last day to turn in and get credit for FWC/SWC hours!   
Last Day for Elementary – ½ day only 
(this will be a Field Day and students will dismiss at noon) 

 

Pray for our Graduates as they leave SCA! 
 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LLDyvdrJtggQxTYZ6Mq8hjco63ZZ7K47IETkAZ6FUwM/edit#gid=0
https://donorbox.org/legacy-campaign-3


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to make sure your email and phone numbers are up-to-date as you leave 
for the summer so we can continue to communicate with you. Also, some families 
who are re-enrolling for next year have not completed the enrollment process, many 
have just a step or two to go. Please complete that final step and if you have questions 
on how to do it, please ask Mindee Henry in the school office. 
 

Remember the cost of enrollment goes up on June 1st to $200 per student, so pay 
only $100 per child if received by May 31st! 



 



 

 


